
NSU-HPD Statement of Conduct: Students are adults and are responsible for their behavior. ASCP is not an
agent of Nova Southeastern University, and as a result, this organization and its members will be
responsible to make sure there is no misconduct at this event. This organization, its members and its guests
may not be covered by the University’s liability insurance and the University will not represent this
organization, its members or guests if sued for conduct resulting in injury. 

First General Meeting of 2023
Come out and learn about the e-board positions


available for the 2023 - 2024 academic year!

Who:      All COP Students (except class of 2024)
When:   Tuesday, January 24, 2023
Time:    12 pm - 1 pm 
Where:  TBA

Students interested in holding a leadership

position for ASCP should attend this meeting. 

For any questions please contact ASCP President
Cristella Figueroa cf1361@mynsu.nova.edu


